Submission from Michael Patchell (via email)

Submission: 

To streamline and reduce the volume of paper, photocopying resources and labour required for contracts.

Issue:

Currently many contracts contain Section 173 agreements which can run to hundreds of pages.  As we require five(5) copies of the contract this requires a significant amount of paper and photocopying resources. 

Many purchasers find the data contained therein overwhelming and do not understand it.  In essence it is information that states that the subdivision complies or has to meet the standards of the planning provisions. Ie: “Cultural Heritage Reports” which had no effect on the land. (nothing was found), detailed requirements from council re the permit conditions for the subdivision.

Submission:

I make the submission that this could be addressed by having a document detailing the fact that a 173 agreement was in place, briefly list the items in the 173 agreement and have a link to a website, Council, Shire or other such location so that purchasers could review the information should they so wish to do so.  If they are unable to do so then a hard copy(1) would be provided to them on signing of the contract.

This document would also have provision for them to sign an acknowledgement that they have been made aware of the information.

Regards

Michael Patchell

Sales Manager

First National Real Estate Neilson Partners
